
Question on Notice 
 

No. 680 
 

Asked on Wednesday, 26 May 2021 
 

MR D LAST asked the Deputy Premier and Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to Glencore having advised their mine at Glenden will close in 2023—  
 
Will the Deputy Premier advise what steps have been taken to ensure the future of the 
Glenden township? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
 
The Queensland Government is working with Isaac Regional Council to address the 
future planning of Glenden town, including planning for growth in the instance local 
economic and employment circumstances change. 
 
In addition, the Government is working with the Greater Whitsunday Alliance to 
collaborate on and help realise the economic opportunities outlined in the Mackay-
Isaac-Whitsunday Region Economic Development Review 2018-2022: A Strategy for 
Regional Prosperity. 
 
 
 
 
 
  


